Patricia Heidorf

From: Nick Reimer

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 10:38 AM

To: Patricia Heidorf

Subject: FW: Bus Parking on N, 9th (Wilson Jr. High School)
Attachments: Justin M Nickels.vcf

From: Justin Nickels

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 1:57 PM

To: Christopher Able - D3; Eric Sitkiewitz - D6; David Soeldner; Jason Sladky; Mike Howe
Cc: Nick Reimer; Mark Holzman; Thennes, Lee

Subject: Bus Parking on N. 9th (Wilson Jr. High School)

Good Afternoon Alderman Able,

I received a call from Superintendent Mark Holzman this afternoon regarding the new ordinance restricting bus parking
on N. 9" Street,

Mr. Holzman, along with Wilson Jr. High Principal Lee Thennes would like to address some concerns they have with this
change.

Would you be willing to add them to your next agenda? { coped them in this e-mail if you wish to contact them directly.
Thank you!

- Justin

Justin M. Nickels
Mayar

Clty of ktanitowac, Wl
[920] 686 -£080 Work

[920) 37404595 siohils
Jrickeis@manttowseorg
900 Quay Steeet '
S manitowo Gong.

Assistant: Heather L. Sohlden
hsohlden@manitowoc.org




